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Ref No: CHQ/AIGETOA/ 165





         Dated. 06-01-09
To

The Dy. General Manager (DE)/Convenor

Recruitment Section

Corporate Office, New Delhi 

Sub: - Regarding charter of demand submitted by AIGETOA date 05.12.2008

Reference: your letter No.2-7/2008-Rectt.  Dated 26.12.2008
Respected Sir,
First of all on behalf of all members of AIGETOA I wish you very happy New Year 2009.may this year turn out great success and milestone for BSNL.

Sir, I received your above reference letter regarding the charter of demands submitted by AIGETOA in which I have been asked to furnished the CPSE guideline as mentioned in our charter of demands regarding the induction of executives at one level. 

Sir I would like to clarify here that we have never mentioned about such guidelines, I think it has been misinterpreted at your end. It was only the matter of maintaining the parity with similarly located CPSUs by following the similar standards for executive’s promotion policy. We are very much exited to discuss across the table with the committee as agreed upon to avoid any such misinterpretation and to reach at workable solution in time bound manner. 

With regards,
Sincerely yours
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(R P Shahu)

Copy to: Sh. Gopal Das, Director (HRD) for kind information. 

PAGE  
1

_1281536231.bin

